
 
2008 Committee Chairs 

Natalie Seim, Chair, Sponsorship         459.0432 
seims@prodigy.net 
Alesha Schutz, Team Recruitment        503.3047 
aleshaschutz@gmail.com 
Toni Lambert, Publicity                          459.3434 
tlambert@swcbulletin.com 
Max Seim, On-Line                                 459.0432 
seims@prodigy.net 
Beth Schult, Accounting                        493.1004  
baschult@comcast.net 
Michelle Smith, Logistics                       459.0432 
dmttsmith@msn.com      
Chris Willhite, Volunteer                        238.6056 
cawillhite@cbburnet.com 
Chris Bolduan, Survivor                         459.8763 
gcbolds@usfamily.net 
Megan Roth, Luminaria                          459.4398 
Willanmeg@aol.com 
Tina Strelau, Entertainment                   768.9583 
tstrelau@yahoo.com 
Mike Elwell, Silent Auction                    459.3467 
michaelaelwell@yahoo.com 
Lynn Carlson, Silent Auction                808.7889 
lcarlso2@sowashco.k12.mn.us 
Jeanine Forsman, Food & Hospitality 769-5006 
jeanineforsman@hotmail.com 
Melissa Thone, ACS Staff Person        255.8132 
melissa.thone@cancer.org 

   Are you interested in raising money for 
your team by asking a local business to 
support you? 
  Natalie has already been going out 
asking businesses to sponsor our Relay, 
but if you have a special connection with 
a business and are wondering if we have 
contacted them, please email Natalie -- 
seims@prodigy.net.  Also feel free to talk 
about Relay to a business that you 
frequently financially support!  They may 
tell you that they would be excited to 
support our Relay.  Please let Natalie 
know that you have their support, so we 
can share that with team captains & Relay 
chairs.  
  We would like to get many businesses to 
support Relay and show it with the Track 
Signs where they put their business logo 
on!  A minimum donation for this is only 
$150.  Once businesses have donated, we 
will post their name & if a team sponsor, 
post that also on the web site.  Watch for 
this!

 CHECK OUT THE 
BUSINESS EXPO 

COTTAGE GROVE ARMORY 
AT BELDEN 

4:30 - 7:30 p.m. 
Thursday, March 27 
The Committee Chairs  

of the Relay for Life of the 
Cottage Grove Area 

will be there for any questions 
or concerns you may have about 

the up coming Relay! 
 


